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Reta Burns in England

Dear Friends,

I thought I would send an update by photos. It seems that I repeat some of the same news each time |
write my letter. There have been blessings and sometimes disappointments in church planting. We have lost
two families recently, but they are still serving the Lord in their local areas, and we have a family wanting to
attend our services and are in the midst of moving house in order to do that.

Other news is that our Cake Day outreach is growing in numbers and new people being reached with the
gospel, as well as adding to the support of one of our church missionary's ministries.

Morgan, who was saved over a year ago through receiving one of our New Testaments through his door.,
continues to attend, was baptised, and now encouraging his friends to come along on Sunday mornings.

Missionary work is not only witnessing and church ministries, it is doing other jobs as well. Our church
rents a room in an old building that we share with an electrical company. Marcia and I are the custodians of the
church and more recently tackled a big job in painting parts of the outside of the church.

One of our church families has attended now for a short time and the mother has asked to be baptised.
She recently received word that her son in Australia fell off of a cherry picker and landed on his head. She and
her other adult children flew to Australia. She is a new Christian but has been encouraged by our church family
to trust the Lord through all the operations, etc.

[ want to thank you for your support and your prayers for the work here in Market Harborough, England.

Yours in Christ, Reta Burns
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